You are invited to the annual 
Customer Appreciation Open House 
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The event is hosted by the 
Dallas County 
Soil and Water Conservation District, 
Natural Resources Conservation Service
and the Missouri Department of Conservation[bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday, December 7th from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
at the USDA Service Center
1240 West Truman – Buffalo, MO

[image: ]Holiday refreshments will be served and there will be a drawing for door prizes. You do not need to be present to win. To enter for the door prizes we are asking that you bring a non-perishable item or cash donation which will be given to a local food pantry in Dallas County.
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